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Pushing for a return to office rather than expanding 

telework demonstrates leadership that is out of touch 

with the needs of taxpayers and the workforce.



A fully maximized telework policy is the only option that 

both saves taxpayers money and brings the City of 

Austin closer to our Climate Equity goals.



A robust and fully maximized telework policy for City of 

Austin employees will move us closer to meeting the 

goals outlined the Austin Strategic Mobility Plan and 

Vision Zero.
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